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United States-Mexico-Canada Trade Agreement Is a Win for Wisconsin and Country 

Pewaukee — Today State Representative Adam Neylon (R-Pewaukee) and Chairman of the Assembly Committee on Jobs 

and the Economy, issued the following statement in response to the official beginning of the United States-Mexico-

Canada Trade Agreement (USMCA): 

 

“The new USMCA trade deal is a win for our county, and in particular for Wisconsin. Now businesses in our 

agricultural sector have new export opportunities to sell their products into Canada. Moving forward Wisconsin’s 

truly innovative businesses will be protected by the strong USMCA Intellectual Property safeguards which are 

crucial to economic growth and supporting American jobs. Also Wisconsin businesses will begin benefitting from 

the new rules of origin which increases the incentive to source goods and materials from the United States and 

North America, again supporting economic growth and American jobs. 

“I am confident this new trade deal will help Wisconsin and the entire country as we look to strengthen our 

economy in the future.” 
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